
From: Lillian Greensides
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: 5 HENRY ST
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 12:46:15 PM

Secretary - Treasurer
In addition to the letter I signed previously I wanted to voice my objection to
the removal of the large Maple trees that provide shade in the summer and
block the wind in the winter as well as adding to the beauty of the
neighborhood.
Removal of these trees will financially impact the heating and cooling of my
house which is 15 William St next door to 5 Henry St.
It's a shame to see yet another plan that will take away from this small town
community and just make Orangeville another town rather than the quaint
neighbourhoods with character that we now enjoy.
Thank you,
Lillian Greensides
15 William St.
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